
 

 

 
INVITATION TO BID FOR SUPPLY OF LIQUEFIED NATURAL GAS (LNG) 

 
Pakistan LNG Limited (PLL) is a subsidiary of Government Holdings (Private) Limited (GHPL) which is 
owned by the Government of Pakistan. PLL has the mandate to procure Liquefied Natural Gas (LNG) to 
meet the country’s gas requirements. 
 
Bids are invited from reputed international suppliers for the supply of seven (07) LNG cargoes on a 
Delivered Ex-Ship (DES) basis at Port Qasim, Karachi, Pakistan: 
 

Tender # Cargo Delivery Window Quantity per Cargo 

PLL/IMP/LNGT42 

1.  7-8 October 2021 

140,000 m3 

(with tolerance as 
mentioned in the bid 

documents) 

2.  17-18 October 2021 

3.  22-23 October 2021 

4.  27-28 October 2021 

5.  11-12 November 2021 

6.  16-17 November 2021 

7.  26-27 November 2021 

 
Bid documents may be obtained from the office of PLL in person or through email request at 
procurement@paklng.com from the July 26, 2021 to August 24, 2021.   
 
The bid, prepared in accordance with the instructions in the bid documents, must reach the office of PLL 
at the address given below on or before 1200 hours PST on August 24, 2021. The bids will be opened the 
same day at 1230 hours PST as per PPRA rules. 
 
This advertisement is also available on PPRA’s website (www.ppra.org.pk) and PLL’s website 
(www.paklng.com). 
 
Pakistan LNG Limited reserves the right at its sole discretion to reject all bids prior to the acceptance of 
a bid or proposal, as per rule 33 of Public Procurement Rules, 2004. 

 

Pakistan LNG Limited 
Assistant Manager (Procurement) 

9th Floor, Petroleum House, Ataturk Avenue G-5/2, Islamabad, Pakistan 
Email: procurement@paklng.com   Tel:+92 51 8744183 
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